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The canal

In present situation, the canal is a barrier and divides the housing area into two different 
parts. There is nothing that prevents from falling down into the canal, and since the walls 
are perpendicular to the ground, it is difficult to climb up. It is also difficult to clean up the 
canal from litter. Therefore, two different parts of the canal are suggested to be covered to 
set more space free for activities and by that to link together the housing area. In addition, 
this does not only increase the safety but also diminish litter. To prevent the unauthorized 
from going into the covered parts and tunnels, gratings are located in the openings. The 
canal will be covered by slabs of concrete and there will be openings with grids above in 
case of the canal will be flooded. Approximately 200 metres of the canal are suggested to 
be covered.

The open parts of the canal will have stairs to enable passage. Children will also be able 
to use the canal for playing. The walls of the canal are proposed to be leaned and surfaced 
with small stones so it will be possible to climb up and down. The canal will also have 
lightning to make the environment safe in the evening.
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The community centre 

Since there are no premises where to keep meetings in present situation, a community 
centre is suggested to be located in the north part of the recreational area. The community 
centre will be situated along the main street M Isabel Pardo since it is a central place in 
the housing area, easy to reach and a lot of people are using it for passage already. The 
idea is that the centre can be used as a place for meetings for different groups along their 
specific needs. It can for example include a library etc. 

In front of the centre there will be a square. It will be surrounded by trees to create shade 
and to contribute to the greenery. Benches are proposed to be located both in shady 
and sunny places so people can stay to rest and see at people passing by. The square is 
suggested to be stone paved but in some parts there will be water and grass. Around the 
the square a low wall is suggested. There will be openings so people can pass through it.


